

'Learning together, loving others, guided by God'

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern

Wednesday 14th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 3 and 4

On behalf of Year 3 and 4 we would like to invite you to our production of 'Wind in the Willows'. Join us as we follow Ratty, Mole, Badger and Toad on their wonderful journey in this adaptation of Kenneth Grahame's classic delightful tale with some beautiful catchy music. Year 4 children confidently take on the speaking roles with Year 3 providing a wonderful chorus.

There will be two performances on Tuesday 27th March at 1.30pm and 6.00pm. Tickets will cost £1.50 for adults. The children will also perform to the rest of the school as their dress rehearsal, so any siblings will have seen the performance earlier in the week.

Please complete the slip below to indicate the number of tickets you require and for which performance. In the first instance there will be a limit of 2 tickets per family with any spares on sale on the day of the performance. With approximately 120 children involved across two year groups we have to impose the ticket limit purely for health and safety reasons.

We look forward to seeing you for what promises to be two very memorable performances.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jo MacGovern Headteacher

'WIND IN THE WILLOWS'

Please complete and return along with the correct money to the front office

Signature of parent / carer:		
Child's Name:	Child's Class:	
I require ticket(s) (@£1.50) for Tuesday 27 th March @ 6.00pm		
I require ticket(s) (@£1.50) for Tuesday 27 th March @ 1.30pm		
I wish to come to a performance of 'Wind in the Willows' and		















